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Faculty Section 
 

Group D has duty this week. 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention all juniors interested in a SAT/ACT preparation 
workshop. Mt San Antonio College will be hosting a FREE 
workshop on Tuesday, April 16. You need to come into the 
Career Center for the information in order to register. 
Space is limited.  

Congratulations to the Varsity Softball team for the win 
over Azusa High School with a score of 10 to 7.  Good job 
ladies.   

Attention all girls interested in playing summer basketball 
for the Beastly Dons! Try-outs will be held Monday, April 
15th-Wednesday, April 17th after school.  Show up to the 
outdoor courts by boys PE at 3:10.  Come ready with 
proper shoes, shirt, shorts, and a water bottle.  If you have 
any questions, please come see either Coach Ledesma-
Duckering in room 318 or Coach Guerrero in room 
413.  See you out there!!  

Congratulations to your Varsity Baseball Team as they beat 
Gladstone 5 to 2 in competition yesterday. Led by solid 
defense, clutch 2 out hitting, and a complete game pitching 
performance by Angle Novelo  your Don's were set up for a 
successful day on the diamond. They are next in 
competition on Thursday at Gladstone.  

Attention Students and staff, The AP Spanish Language 
class has teamed up with WE and will be hosting our 5th 
annual Latin American Country Showcase on TODAY 
April 10th from 3:15 to 5:00 pm in the Foreign Language 
Quad (the 400s). Come see what our students have been 
working on and grab a taste of food from the Spanish-
Speaking countries our students have been researching! 
Get your tickets from any AP Spanish language Student or 
Mrs. Peregrina in Rm. 407. Proceeds of your donations 
will go to the World Wildlife Fund for Endangered 
Species Conservation. See you Wednesday!! 

Attention all senior students who are Kenmore School or 
DeAnza School alumni, please come to the Career Center 
to pick up the Kenmore or DeAnza Scholarship 
application.  

Attention all students, 

Remember to submit your completed AP form by the 
deadline to your counselor.    

If you do not return the AP form with all required 
signatures you will be dropped from all AP courses for 
next year.  Don’t be late.  

If you currently have an overall  3.0 GPA and have ever 
taken an AP Language test or you will this year, please see 
your counselor to see if you qualify to apply for the 
Biliteracy Recognition Seal.  

All completed applications are due April 30, 2019 to 
your counselor.  
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